
 
 
 
 

REVIEWER Position Available  
 
The Pharmaceutical Advertising Advisory Board (PAAB) is 
looking for a reviewer. The PAAB is an independent, non-profit 
organization whose mission is to provide a preclearance review 
that fosters trustworthy healthcare communications within a 
regulatory framework.  Reviewers help maintain high standards for 
drug promotion by assessing proposed advertising copy for 
compliance with the scientific and ethical standards set in the 
PAAB Code of Advertising Acceptance. 
 
PAAB reviewers have strong therapeutic, analytical, and research 
assessment skills. Additionally, their excellent communication and 
interpersonal skills enable them to thrive as part of an ambitious 
and goal oriented team.     
 
Qualifications include: a university degree in pharmacy or 
equivalent scientific studies, fluency in English with ability to read 
and speak in French, and computer literacy. Experience in 
medical information, regulatory affairs or pharmaceutical 
marketing is an asset. 
 
Competitive salary and benefits based on experience. The PAAB 
office is close to the 401, just east of Metro Toronto.  Your resume 
should be sent to PAAB Deputy Commissioner Patrick Massad 
preferably by email: patrickm@paab.ca. Alternatively, it could 
be sent by FAX to (905) 509-2486 or by mail to 1305 Pickering 
Parkway Suite 300, Pickering Ontario L1V 3P2.  See our 
website at www.paab.ca for more information about the PAAB.  
Only those chosen for an interview will receive a reply.   
 
 


